UNITED STATES OF AMERICA

FEDERAL TRADE COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20580

Office of the Secretary

August 6, 2008

Robin M. Quon

General Counsel

Corporate Cost Control, Inc.
P.O. Box 740065

Dallas, Texas 75374

Re:  Inthe Matter of TALX Corporation, File No. 0610209
Dear Ms. Quon:

Thank you for your comments on behalf of Corporate Cost Control, Inc. (“CCC”)
regarding the proposed consent order in the above-captioned matter. Your letter explains
numerous ways in which CCC believes additional relief provisions should be added to the Order.
The Commission has reviewed your comment in connection with its decision whether to give
final approval to the proposed consent order and has placed the comment on the public record.

After considering CCC’s comment, the Commission has determined to amend the Order to
add, as per your request, CCC to the listing in subsection 2 of Section | (P), defining Designated
UCM Services Provider. The Commission has also determined that the public interest would be
served best by issuing the Decision and Order in final form without making several of the other
changes you request, although the Order has been amended to clarify certain provisions and
correct typographical errors. The main operative provisions remain essentially unchanged.

We appreciate your interest in this matter. A copy of the final Decision and Order is
enclosed for your information.

By direction of the Commission.

Donald S. Clark
Secretary

Enclosure



